
  
Public Notice 
 

 
 

BUILDING DEMOLITION PERMIT APPLICATION 
925, RUE SARAGUAY EST 

Lot 1 388 178 
 

Notice is hereby given that at its public meeting that will be held on February 2, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. by 
videoconference, the Demolition Committee will render a decision on the following application for a 
demolition permit : 
 
Given the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting will be broadcasted on a deferred basis on the Borough’s 
website: montreal.ca/pierrefonds-roxboro. 
 
Subject of the request:  
 
Authorize the demolition of a residential building, located at 925, rue Saraguay Est, lot 1 388 178 of the 
cadastre officiel du Québec. 
 
In accordance with ministerial order 2021-054 of July 16, 2021 of the Ministère de la Santé et des 
Services sociaux, made under the Public Health Act (R.S.Q., c. S-2.2), this application will be the subject 
of a 15-day written consultation from January 17, 2022 to February 1, 2022 inclusive. During this written 
consultation, any person may submit his or her comments or questions in writing to the borough clerk by 
e-mail at greffe.pfdsrox@ville.montreal.qc.ca or by mail at Registry division, Borough of                   
Pierrefonds-Roxboro, 13665 boulevard de Pierrefonds, Pierrefonds, Québec, H9A 2Z4. 
 
If the application is sent by mail, it must be received at the above address by February 1, 2022 at 
midnight to be considered, regardless of postal deadlines. 
 
Notice is also given that every person wishing to oppose the granting of a demolition permit must, within 
ten (10) days of publication of the public notice, January 27, 2022 at the latest, or make his objections 
known in writing to the borough clerk, giving the reasons for his objections by e-mail or by mail making sure 
to indicate her first name, her name and her street address at the following coordinates: 
greffe.pfdsrox@ville.montreal.qc.ca or Registry division, Borough of Pierrefonds-Roxboro, 13665 boulevard 
de Pierrefonds, Pierrefonds, Québec, H9A 2Z4. 
 
GIVEN IN MONTREAL, BOROUGH OF PIERREFONDS-ROXBORO 
this seventeenth day of the month of January 2022. 
 
 
The secretary of the Borough 

 
 
Alice Ferrandon, Attorney 
 
/rl 


	Public Notice

